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affect change" (7), and offers
reflected throughout the boo
an imaginary tradition frozen
point of contrast with more
permutations" (11), Albala e
and ultimately rejects the wo
"vague, capricious, and ultim
evolution of the culinary arts
textbook: each chapter start
proceeds to a discussion of t
of study or review questions,
three cuisines. A short glossa
the work.

Within this framework, the m
topics, such as a historical o
1) and an overview of cookin
(Chapter 2), to specific topic
cuisines, but to their respect
thus focus on topics such as
poultry, and dairy products"
"fats and flavorings." The ato
well. Chapter 3 ("Grains and
wheat in Italy, China, and M
between Italian and Chinese
steamed buns of China and t
Spanish-influenced wheat b
flour tortilla. Similar compar
rice across the three cuisines
potatoes and sweet potatoes
opportunities for compariso
Italian polenta and pasta do
dumplings, and Mexican tor
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audiences? For the developm
foodways, there are some inb
Perhaps as a result of the foc
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little attention. There are ma
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Albala's rejection of authent
the reader of an opportunity
three chosen cuisines. Adop
Rick Bayless and his view tha
Mexican food, it is necessary
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note in many traditions and
freeze a set of ingredients or
way, but, rather, focuses on t
among cook, food, and meal
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gorditas (for example), but if
some cooks to do things one
memories and associations t
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construction of cuisine.

If the book does not make ad
foodways, it might neverthe
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experiencing the world cuisi
recipes--such as the instruct
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In sum, this is a thought-pro
questions about universality
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and while some will also find
in "world cuisines" is heavily
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and taught in foodways cour
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